
Kurt J Lesker Company
1515 Worthington

Avenue
Clairton PA, 15025-2734

The  Kurt  J  Lesker  Company
has  filed  application  for
closure and bond release of its
Vacuum Fluid Reclaim Facility
operating  under  PADEP
Residual  Waste  General
Permit#  WMGR143  with  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection  in
accordance  with  the  site
closure plan. The Kurt J Lesker
Company was operating as a
transfer facility and sent any
fluid for reclaim to a 3rd party
processor  where  it  was
processed  and  returned.
There  was  no  waste
generated on site. The closure
application for PADEP Residual
Waste  General  Permit#
WMGR143 is for Kurt J Lesker
Company  Reclaim  Facility
located on Worthington Ave,
in  Jefferson  Hills  Borough,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania. Commonwealth
of Pennsylvania laws require
that  applicants  submitting
closure  plans  under  residual
waste regulations give public
notice  to  each  local
municipality  and  county  in
which the permitted activity is
located. The host municipality
and  county  in  which  the
permitted  activity  is  located.
The host municipality and the
public may submit comments
to the DEP within 30 days of
receipt  of  the  application
during which the municipality
can request to be involved in
the  development  of  the
remediation and reuse plans
for  the  site.  In  addition,  the
regulations  provide  for  a
60-day period from receipt of
the closure plan by the PADEP
for the host municipality and
county  to  recommend
conditions upon, revisions to
and approval or disapproval of
the closure plan with specific
reasons. Should you have any
questions  regarding  this
application for facility closure,
please  contact  the  office
below:
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental Protection
Bureau of Waste Management
400 Waterfront Drive
Pittsburgh PA 15222-4745


